
IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 

 

April 1, 2015 

 
 

 
Dear :  

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle 
Safety Act.  

Polar Tank Trailer, LLC has decided that a defect which relates to motor vehicle safety exists in certain Polar 
Tank Trailer, LLC’s trailers that included Life Seal Type 30/30 Long Stroke Actuators from Haldex Brake 
Products Corporation. This notice is to inform you that on February 10, 2015, Polar Tank Trailer, LLC notified 
NHTSA that it would institute a recall on our Polar Tank Trailer, LLC’s trailers that included Life Seal Type 
30/30 Long Stroke Actuators from Haldex Brake Products Corporation. This recall will affect Polar Tank 
Trailer, LLC’s trailers that included Life Seal Type 30/30 Long Stroke Actuators manufactured after August 27, 
2014.  

Description of Defect: 

Haldex has reported that 0.1% of their production of Life Seal Type 30/30 Long Stroke Actuators 
manufactured between January 9, 2014, and October 28, 2014 are defective. Defective parts have 
incomplete attachment of the internal rubber diaphragm to the actuation mechanism in the parking brake 
section of the Life Seal brake actuator.  

Dragging and overheated wheelend foundation service brakes may occur, and may result in smoke and 
thermal damage to the vehicle and/or chassis components, as well as possible injury to persons outside of 
vehicle. 

Vehicle driver(s) may note or recognize overheated wheelends during pre and post trip walk around 
inspections. Mechanic(s) and technician(s) at vehicle maintenance/repair facilities may note or recognize 
overheated wheelends during routine/periodic vehicle maintenance operations.  

What you should do: 

 

Repair will involve replacement of Life Seal brake actuator units. Replacement procedures will be completed at no 
charge to the customer through our dealers and service facilities and/or other service facilities.  If you had this 
repair performed before you received this letter, you may be eligible to receive reimbursement for the cost of 
obtaining a pre-notification remedy of the problem associated with this recall. For more information contact 
Haldex at (800)-752-2501 or HaldexHotline@Haldex.com, and refer to NHTSA Recall # 14E075, or Polar Tank Trailer 
at (320) 746-3471.  
 






